
Dear Parent / Guardian

As part of the Culver City Safe Routes to School Program, we are excited to bring our 
Bicycle Safety Workshop to Lin Howe during PE. This special activity will take place on 
Friday, April 22 and Monday April 25.

All 3-5 grade students will have the opportunity to participate in the workshop where they 
will be introduced to the importance of bicycle safety. Though participation is optional, 
we encourage you to take advantage of the opportunity by signing the attached waiver 
and returning it to your student’s teacher by April 22. A signed waiver is mandatory for 
participation. Please be sure your child brings their bike or scooter, helmet and lock 
on Friday, April 22 and Monday April 25. Note: If your child does not have a bicycle or 
scooter, a limited number of bikes and helmets may be available for their use.

Thank you. If you have any questions, please contact me directly:
Jim Shanman, Culver City Safe Routes to School Coordinator
jim@walknrollers.org; (310) 204-4346
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